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March 11, 2022 
 
Greetings WLA Stakeholders, 
 
WLA has been approved by our authorizer, Volunteers of America, (VOA) for charter school 
contract renewal! We have received the maximum renewal amount allowed by the state of 
Minnesota, which is a five-year contract.  
 
Renewal is dependent on the school's success in the areas of finance, governance, management, 
and academics. We did receive perfect scores in the first three areas, and we will continue to 
focus on improving our academic performance. I appreciate the hard efforts of all our staff 
members, students, and families who support WLA. It certainly takes strong partnerships to 
create a strong school.  
 
Finally, VOA considers WLA to be a "high quality school with the utmost potential", and they 
are "proud to have WLA in their network of authorized charter schools.” 
 
Thank you! 
 
Dr. Mortensen  
 


